

BRISTOL FIRE DEPARTMENT

405 E. ELKHART STREET BRISTOL, IN. 46507 Office 1-574-848-4155 / Fax 1-574-848-0459



Nicholas J. A. Kantz Fire Chief

James A. Hanes Jr. Assistant Chief

February 2024 Operations Report: We responded to 87 calls in January. We had 397 responses in January.

Staffing:

We are currently short 1 Fulltime Firefighter/EMT but are currently filling that position with parttime staff.

Additional:

Over the last 3 months we have had 8 firefighters complete and pass a State Certified Driver Operator Engine, Driver Operator Tanker/Mobile Water, & Driver Operator Ariel class. We will now be able to teach these classes here.

On Wednesday Asst. Chief Hanes and I went to Sutphen for a preconstruction meeting for the new engine.

Thank you, Nicholas J.A. Kantz Fire Chief